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Notice is hereby given by the Twin Rivers Career & Technical Education System 

serving Crawford and Lawrence Counties in the State of Illinois, that the proposed 

budget for the 2025-2026 fiscal year in the said vocational district will be on file and 

conveniently available for public inspection at the Twin Rivers Office 11220 State 

Highway 1, LTC North Campus, Professional Annex Building, Robinson, IL during 

normal business hours starting 8:00 am Thursday August 28th, 2025.  Notice is further 

hereby given that a public hearing will be held on the said budget at 9:30 am on October 

1st at the Twin Rivers Office 11220 State Highway 1, LTC North Campus, Professional 

Annex Building, Robinson, IL. Dated this 27th day of August, 2025.  By order of said 

Board of Control Twin Rivers Career & Technical Education System Crawford and 

Lawrence Counties, Illinois.  Jakie Walker Board of Control Chair, Todd Tiffany, Twin 

Rivers CTE System Director.    


